
Good morning, Chad, hope all is well and that you had a good summer.  
 
Between our two villages we have 4 new councillors so there will be a fair bit of updating new 
members on this project.  For your info we have a new lagoon manager Brett Henkel with CB 
Max. out of Stoney Plain.  cell 780-903-6032 email brett@cbmax.org    
 
On Monday Sept 6 we took measurements.   Our water level is presently 43 to 44 inches below 
top of berm, and 6 inches below our max fluid level.   We cleared the emergency crossover pipe 
about 3 weeks ago and are still syphoning on a 2-inch line, and will continue (with monitoring) 
until end of sept.   Can we set up a time when you or associate can come out to inspect the 
lagoon?   
 
Also, as previously discussed option 2 (lagoon expansion) still appears to be the desired long-
term solution.  I also went out to Duffield and got some information on the evaporators that 
they are using on their lagoon.  I would like approximate costs for the next engineering phase of 
this project to present to lagoon committee.  I assume we will need some specifics to present to 
Environment in order to do a lagoon expansion, and apply for funding grants.  Please send a 
short confirmation of receipt of this email.   
 
I look forward to speaking with you soon.    
 
Sincerely Mike Harney 
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